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MAY 22, 2016 
THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

  

Are you willing to help our children be all they can be?  As religious education classes 
finish up this week and with the summer months quickly approaching, it’s time for us 
to begin recruiting catechists for September classes. Please take some time to discern 
God’s call to minister to our children. Please consider the following top ten reasons to 
become a catechist written by long time catechist and Loyola Press’ National 
Consultant for Faith Formation, Joe Paprocki, DMin. 
 
1. You will grow in your own faith, learn the teachings of the Church, and deepen 
your relationship with Jesus. 
2. Your Baptism calls you to share in Jesus’ ministry. 
3. Children, teens, and adults in today’s world, more than ever, need to hear the 

Good News of Jesus. 
4. Children, teens, and adults in today’s world, more than ever, need to encounter good role models of 
 faith. 
5. You have much to share with those you’ll teach, and you’ll have opportunities to share faith with other 
 catechists. 
6. Today’s catechetical textbooks/resources offer outstanding support. 
7. You’ll be challenged, you’ll have fun, and you’ll make new friends. 
8. You’ll be helping people deepen their relationship with Jesus. (You’ll be evangelizing!) 
9. You’ll be handing on a 2000-year-old Tradition that changes lives. 
10.  It’s our job: Jesus sent us to “go and teach all nations.” 

CATECHISTS NEEDED AT ALL GRADE 
LEVELS FOR THE FALL 

Saint Anne teaching her daughter, Mary 



  PARISH  LIFE    

        We pray for the recently deceased: 
 

 Albert Jolie 
(Ann Pietro’s brother) 

 
    May he rest in peace.   

 Saint Anne Parish extends sympathy to    
  Nancy Levangie, William’s sister,   extended 

family  members and  friends of: 
 

 William MacIver   
   May he rest peace.  

Liturgical  Minister Schedule    
May   21 and 22 

 
5:00 pm   Lector:                                Deb Sanford 
    Communion Ministers:   G. Polanik/NEED 
        
8:30 am    Lector:                               Bill Yetman             
    Communion Ministers:    E. Yetman/M Hanick 
 
10:30 am  Lector:                              Tom Gittins            
    Communion Ministers:    M. Schroeder/need 

Counters:    Joanne Flahers    
May  28 and 29  

 
5:00 pm   Lector:                         Laura Schroeder        
    Communion Ministers:   P. Moran/NEED 
        
8:30 am    Lector:                            Kate Battles    
    Communion Ministers:  C. Carreras/T. Bhisitkul    
 
10:30 am  Lector:                             John Callinan 
    Communion Ministers:  NEED    
Counters:   Brent Trottier    

 WEEKLY MASS SCHEDULE with MASS INTENTIONS  
 

Saturday, May 21 through Sunday, May 29, 2016 
 

SATURDAY     5:00 pm:   Fr. Tom Garlick (5th Anniversary)    
SUNDAY         8:30 am:   Jane Ring-Fiank      
                      10:30 am:   Richard Jacobson 
                                                  by his Family                                                                                                                                                                              
MONDAY       9:00 pm:   Michael Cascio 
                                                  by Tom & Lyda Livingstone                                                                                                      
TUESDAY         9:00 am:   Margaret Anne Hostage  
WEDNESDAY   9:00 am:  Parishioners of St. Anne Parish       
THURSDAY     9:00  am:    Helen Murray 
                                                 by Tom &Lyda Livingstone     
FRIDAY           NO MASS                                           
SATURDAY      5:00 pm:    Parishioners of St. Anne Parish  
SUNDAY          8:30 am:    Healing for Millie Garden 
                                                 by Matthew & Barbara Malloy  
                       10:30 am:   Jean Marmillion 
                                                  by the McGuinness Family 

GOLF TOURNATMENT 2017 UPDATE:   
 
   We are hopefully looking forward to 
members of our church community to 
come forward to assist with the “Golf 
Tournament fundraiser in the Spring of 
2017.  The following “Focus Area” seats will need to be 
filled so that planning can get underway in September: 
   

Co-Chairperson, Graphic Designer, Publicity, 
Registration, Finance, Sponsorships, Auction/Raffle,  

Volunteer Coordinator  
Should you have interest in supporting this effort 
through volunteering your talents and skills, please 
contact Paul Reuter at the Rectory 508-485-0141. Last 
years golf tournament was a great success and all who 
were involved had a wonderful time.  

FROM DEACON PAUL’S DESK: 
  
The parish would like to extend our most sincere 
gratitude to all who helped arrange and implement 
Father Conrad’s Retirement Appreciation dinner. We 
especially would like to thank Julie and Rich Schnetke 
for donating the delicious dinner from their 
restaurant, The Villa in Wayland,   Kim Galbraith and 
the members of the hospitality committee for 
decorating and serving, and for all who brought items 
to share.  So many people helped out to make it a 
wonderful evening.  
 Thank you…..Deacon Paul 

 BLESSING OF YOUR HOME ANDFAMILY:  Fr. Albert 
will bless parishioners homes and their families.  He is 
very pleased to do this for any parishioner anytime.  
Please call the Rectory and we will plan a day and time 
that is convenient for your schedule.  
  
ADULT  FAITH FORMATION:  NEW DIVINE MERCY 
CENACLE   Thursday,  May 26 at 7:00-9:00 pm A faith 
fellowship group, to learn and live the message/
spirituality of Divine Mercy through prayer, book and 
scripture study.  Meetings will be bi-weekly in the Parish 
Hall Conference Room.       
UNITED PARISHES SOUTHBOROUGH:  Currently we are 
in need of: dish detergent, coffee (not instant), facial 
tissues (e.g. Kleenex), rice pilaf and Capri Sun juice 
boxes.  Donations may be left in the foyer of the parish 
hall. Pantry hours (located at Pilgrim Church) are 
Tuesdays from 7-8 p.m. and Fridays from 10-11 a.m.   
 Pat Draper ~ Coordinator  
  
 
 PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY meets on Mondays at 10am 
in the Parish Center Conference room. All welcome to 
join the group. Beautiful completed shawls  are available 
for parishioners to take at the Parish Office during office 
hours.    
Annette Bushmer ~ Chair 



RELIGIOUS  EDUCATION  &  
YOUTH MINISTRY   

PARISH LIFE & STEWARDSHIP 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD: Held at the 
8:30 am Mass:    Children’s Liturgy  serves the young 
of our parish (Grades K-5) by providing them an 
opportunity to hear the Gospel in a format they can 
understand.  If you are interested in participating in 
the program you may contact Joanne Flathers at 
jflathers@charter.net or 508-485-4345. 

OUR FATHER’S TABLE:  The May dates are:  cooking in 
the Parish Hall at 6:00 pm on Wednesday, May 25th and 
serving at 4:30 pm on Thursday, May 26th at the New 
Hope Community Church in Marlborough. Address is 
204 Main St., Marlborough.  Entrance in the rear on 
Weed Street. 
 
YOUTH MINISTRY CAR WASH on June 11th at the 

Southborough  Transfer Station from 
9:00 am - 1:00 pm.  This is a fund 
raiser to help  provide activity money 
for the Youth Ministry programs.  
Come to get our car  enthusiastically 
cleaned or to participate in any way. 
 

   

   
Do you need money for college?  The 

fifth annual Rev. Tom Garlick 
Scholarship shall be awarded to the 
seniors of St. Matthews and St. Anne 
Church.  The Southborough Knights 

of Columbus will be awarding 
$1,500 of scholarship money.  Please 
pick-up an application at the entrance to the church 
or download the application form off the Knights of 

Columbus website at www.kofcsouthboro.org.   
All applications and essays must be submitted by 

Tuesday, 5/31/16 

PARISH STEWARDSHIP REPORTS FOR: 
  

May 14/15, 2016   
 Weekly Offertory Collection........................$3,618.00       
  Thank you for your ongoing  generous contributions. 

PARTNERS IN CHARITY APPEAL ~ 2016 Called to Be 
Merciful” ~ St. Anne Parish parishioners (95 gifts) have 
donated $46,181.00 toward our goal of $76.000.00.  
Thank you very much to  everyone who has donated. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK:  

June Stephens,  Sr. Yvette, Faith Stephens, Caitlin O’Hara, 
Jenny Polanik, Sr. Paula Norton,  Sr. Norene,  June Phillipo,  

Jan & Charlie Mangana, Christian Campero,   Danielle 
Taylor, Jamie Farley, John Gagliano, Stephanie McMahon, 

Rachel Knoll Diane Toomey, Sue (Infante) Despo, Sr. Jessica 
Hendron, Lee Ann Hamlin,  Brad Arsenault, Janet 

McGuire,Paine Family,  Lavallee Family, Marilou A. Custodio,  
Patty Morgan, Jim & Kathi Davis,  Melinda O’Connor,  

Sr. Declan, Susan Davis, Carol Cory,  Father Caldarella, Baby 
Cameron Domina, Scott Broussard, Paul Brodeur,  

 Beth Stephens, Kenny Cassidy, Zenta Franz, Colleen 
Manning Dinovo, Simone Almeida, Pat Austin, Susan 

Whittemore, Nolan Francis Lane, Bill Yetman,  Phil Auzenne,  
Gayle Dufour, Robert Nelson, Jane Bradstreet, Pauline 

Mickle, Alexandra Barr, Rita Camp, Carolyn Green, Jeannine 
and Rita Gadbout, (Red) Weir, Millie Garden, Sr. Agnes  

FIRST COMMUNION FAMILIES:  On Sunday, May 22nd 
First Communion families are invited to celebrate 
together in worship at the 8:30 a.m. mass.  After the 8:30 
a.m. mass, families (FC children, parents, siblings, 
interested parish community members) will share in a 
meal in the Parish Hall - a breakfast potluck! 
 
At the Crowning of Mary mass last weekend First 
Communion children were  encouraged to wear their 
First Communion attire and will be encouraged to wear 
the attire once again on May 22nd  They will be invited 
to come forward during the different parts of the mass 
celebration on  this weekend. 

PARISHPAY:  PLEASE CONSIDER ELECTRONIC GIVING:  
Are you away during the summer? Or maybe it’s tough 
to remember your envelope when you attend mass each 
weekend.  St. Anne Parish  partners with Parishpay for 
easy on-line giving.  Parishpay allows both one-time 
gifts, as well as regular, scheduled donations. Please visit 
our Parish website www.stannesouthborough.org  for the 
link to Parishpay  or contact Parishpay at 1-856-727-
4741  to have a Customer Service Representative assist 
you with enrollment.         
THE CHURCH OF SAINT ANNE DEVELOPMENT FUND: 
The Development Fund will be used for future projects 
for the buildings and grounds of the Church.  Donations 
may be made in honor of a loved one, deceased or living.   
HAITIAN APOSTOLATE:  St. Anne Parish, Southborough 
is linked to  St. Anne, Camp Perrin, Haiti which we refer 
to as our “sister parish” through the Worcester Diocesan 
“Twinning Project.” Donations will always be welcomed. 

  

May God Bless, 
 

 Jack McDaid Mansfield 
Grayson Edward Mansfield 

Jalliyah Mary Romero 
 

    as they receive the gifts of Grace and  
                        new Life through Baptism in Christ. 

mailto:jflathers@charter.net
http://www.stannesouthborough.org


Lord’s Day Mass Schedule:  
Saturday ~ 5:00 pm 

Sunday ~ 8:30 am & 10:30 am  
 Children’s Liturgy of the Word 

8:30 am  Mass during the school year  
 

Daily Mass Schedule: 
Week Day Mass, Monday through Thursday: 

   9:00 am  
First Friday:   9:00 am   

Confessions:  
 Saturday ~ 4:15 pm 

 The Confessional is located on the right 
hand side of  the altar next to the Baptismal 

Font through the door to the sacristy.     
Filipino  Mass: 

 Third Sunday of the month  ~ 12 noon   
 Exposition ad Adoration of the  

Blessed Sacrament: 
Wednesday ~ 9:30 am to 4:00 pm    

Contact Information 
Office Hours, Monday ~ Thursday 

9:30 am to 3:30 pm  
Friday ~ 9:30 am to noon 

Telephone  508-485-0141 
Parish Fax 508-481-9374  

 Internet Information: 
E-mail: stanne403@charter.net 

Web:  www.stannesouthborough.org    
Sacrament of Baptism 

   If this is your first child, please arrange for 
baptism preparation prior to setting your 

baptism date. Baptisms are celebrated on the 
First Weekend of the Month at the 

Saturday Mass or the Sunday Masses. 
 

Sacrament of Marriage 
Arrangements with a Priest required  

at least one year prior to the wedding date.   
 
 

Visitation of the Sick 
   Extraordinary ministers are  pleased to 

bring the Eucharist to parishioners who are 
unable to join  

us for weekly worship. 
 Call the Parish Office. 

 
PREVENTING CHILD ABUSE IS 
EVERYONE'S RESPONSIBILITY:   

It’s every adult's moral 
responsibility to protect possible 
victims by reporting suspected 

abuse or neglect to the responsible 
authorities.  For particular help you 

may call:  Frances J. Nugent, 
Director of Office for Healing and 
Prevention, Diocese of Worcester,  

 at 508-929-4363. The Diocese of 
Worcester requires Safe 
Environment Training  

for all staff & volunteers.   

ST. ANNE PARISH  
WELCOMES  ALL VISITORS 

 AND NEW RESIDENTS  
WHOWORSHIP WITH US.  

 
IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO JOIN 

OUR FAITH COMMUNITY, 
PLEASE CALL THE PARISH 

OFFICE  TO REGISTER  
AS AN ACTIVE MEMBER.  

 
PARISH OFFICE  508-485-0141 

Parish Staff  
Deacon Paul J. Reuter,  
Parish Administrator 
pjreuter@gmail.com 

 
       Fr. Albert Irudayasamy,  
       Sacramental  Minister 

         iakennedy2000@gmail.com 
   

 Rev. Dr. Conrad S. Pecevich, Pastor 
on Medical Leave of Absence 

cspece@charter.net 
Telephone Contact:  508-329-5245 

 
 

 RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
 

Director (grades 1-8)  & Pastoral Associate  
Donna McIntosh  

  stannereledsouthborough@gmail.com 
  

High School Coordinator/Youth Ministry  
Karla Reuter  

Tuesday & Wednesday ~ 9:30 am to 3:00 pm 
 stannereledsouthborough@gmail.com 

 
 

Administrative Assistant   
Linda Bradstreet   

E-mail: stanne403@charter.net 
 Monday through Thursday 

 
 Bookkeeper    

 Bridgitte Morgan 
Wednesday &  Friday   

 
Safe Environment Coordinator  

Pat Moran  ~ patmoran29@verizon.net    
 Music Ministry  

Organist & Choir Director: 
Paul Crivello    508-366-0821 

 pcrivello@digitallumens.com (work) 
  pjcrivello@verizon.net (personal) 

Kathy Bernier ~ Organist,  
  Saturday at 5:00pm   

Maintenance 
Matt Bernier   

 
Practice of faith 

 
We resume 

Ordinary Time 
with the solemnity 
of the most holy 

trinity,  
a celebration of 
the way god has 

revealed godself 
to us: three 

persons in one—
father, son and 
holy spirit.  In 

becoming human, 
Jesus invited  
everyone to 

participate in the 
loving communion 
that the father, 

son, and holy 
spirit share.  We 
respond to this 
invitation each 
time we bless 

ourselves with 
the sign of the 

cross… 
 

At home with the word    

http://www.stannesouthborough.org

